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Dear Parents, 

 

With Term 2 well underway we have continued to experience many fun and educational activities here at SIS 

Ciputra! I would like to remind everyone that we will have our Semester 1 Assessments between the 4th and 

14th of December. These assessments help to showcase all of the learning that our students have done over 

the course of the last 6 months. Please also note that on the 9th of December we will have our Annual Xmas 

Charity Fair, this year we will continue to support CARITAS Vietnam. Our fair is scheduled to take place 

between 9am and 12pm and will have various games and activities for everyone! 
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Teacher Day 
 

This teachers day we celebrated our beloved educators with a special assembly to honor 

all their hard work and dedication. We are truly fortunate to have such a wonderful parent 

community that appreciates and cares for all our teaching staff. As principal, I am very 

proud of all the dedicated professionals that I have here at our campus. Many of our 

teachers go above and beyond for all our students on a regular basis. 
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Our Student Council put together a set of activities for upstander week from the 13th - 17th of 

November. An upstander is someone who speaks up when they see or hear of anything or anyone 

being treated unfairly and believes in doing the right thing. Our students learnt about what it means 

to be an upstander and spent time making a word wall filled with kind things to say to their 

classmates and friends. Lastly to celebrate our uniqueness, students had the opportunity to come 

to school dressed as what they want to be when they grow up! 
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Our students enjoyed a spooky halloween 

this October, it was fantastic to see all our 

students participate in our trick or treat 

and scary door decorating contest. A job 

well done to the 2LA and 4LA for the 

scariest door this year! A big thank you to 

our Teaching assistants for helping to 

decorate the school for the event! 
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A S A 
After school activities 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Lastly I would like to conclude this newsletter with some pictures from our Term 2 After school activities! 

Our students have been enjoying all of their beloved activities from term 1 along with some new ones that 

have started just recently in Term 2! 
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As always thank you for your continued trust and support, if there is anything I can help with please feel 

free to contact me in on the below email address: Michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Michael Ogden, Principal 

 


